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Railcare builds generator wagons for Infranord

Railcare has received an order to build a new generation of generator wagons for the railway
contracting company Infranord. The order value amounts to approximately MSEK 30 and
consists of 5 wagons, designed together with Infranord.

"We are excited about this collaboration with Infranord, they have the confidence in Railcare to
build generator wagons that meet Infranord’s high standards of adaptation for today’s working
environment,” says Daniel Oholm, CEO Railcare Group AB. "The delivery of the wagons will
begin in autumn 2019, with final delivery in 2020. The order will be reported in our Machine
Sales segment.”

The generator wagons will be built and tested in Railcare’s workshop in Skelleftehamn.

For further information contact:
Daniel Oholm, CEO

Telephone: +46 70-528 01 83
Email: daniel.oholm@railcare.se

Sofie Daversjo, Communications Manager
Telephone: +46 72-528 00 09
Email: sofie.daversjo@railcare.se

About Railcare Group

Railway Specialist’s Railcare Group AB offers products and services that strengthen customer reliability,

punctuality and profitability, mainly in the Nordic countries and the United Kingdom. The rail industry is growing
and developing well, with increasing traffic volumes and extensive investment programs, along with a rapid
development of cost-effective freight and passenger transport and increasing environmental awareness. Railcare has
unique opportunities to deliver efficient solutions that contribute to the railways increasing their share of the total
transport market. Railcare Group AB (publ)’s share is listed on the Nasdaq Stockholm Small Cap since April 2018. The
Group has approximately 130 employees and annual sales amounting to approximately 300 MSEK. The company’s
registered office is in Skelleftehamn.
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